
Booster Board Meeting

Chatfield Boys Lacrosse
14 April 20 Chatfield Senior High School

ATTENDEES
Bryan Austin (President), Rich Abeyta (Vice-President), Jamie Francone (Treasurer), Jonna
Meinert (Secretary), Angie Phalen, Renee Rasmuson, Sena Wiley, Meredith Jordan, Gina
Mueller, Johnnie Macy (Members-at-Large)

UPDATES
● Spirit in the Stick applications received and judges secured.
● Players will receive their team pictures when they return uniforms.
● Brainstorming ways to celebrate our seniors; possible food truck when restrictions

ease?
● Possible gifts for coaches? More discussion to follow.
● Senior shorts designed and ready to order.
● Possibility for varsity to play in Boomtown Tournament?

To-Do’s

● Sena will email Nikki (Athletic Secretary) to determine how yearbook spring
supplement is being handled.

● Sena will forward the link for team photos to Jonna.
● Jonna will upload team pics to website rosters.
● Bryan will follow up with Boomtown about a possible tournament for Varsity.

Decisions Made

● 100% of Booster Fees paid will be refunded to the original form of payment or
credited to player LAX Cash accounts.

NEXT MEETING PREP
● Stay positive, I mean it!!

NEXT MEETING
6:00 on the 12th of May via Zoom conference call


